Hurld Wyman Elementary
Wildcat Weekly 
Kristen M. Maloney, Principal                                                         	           	Telephone: 781-937-8243           	
Bridget Kent, Ed.D., Assistant Principal                              	               Fax: 781-937-8265
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
@HurldWymanWu          @HurldWyman PTO 

September 23, 2020 

We had a great first two days with Cohort A so far this week, and look forward to welcoming Cohort B back tomorrow and Friday!  All of our planning this summer was worth it to have a school filled with happy kids this week!  

Teachers are taking a lunch count each morning in classrooms and the grab-and-go lunches are delivered to classrooms each afternoon prior to dismissal.  As a reminder, even students on their remote days can come to school to pick up a lunch from the main office vestibule from 11-12 each day. 

We received a mask donation for all students this week from JackStrong, Corp.  Thank you!  See the message below: 
Please accept these masks from JackStrong, Corp. with hopes for a safe return back to school. JackStrong, Corp. is a 501 C3 nonprofit organization that was started in honor of our son Jack to raise awareness for rare disease. Jack and his two sisters, Emma and Isla, are students within the Woburn public school system. We remind you to think positive, stay safe, and be strong. #JackStrong 

Upcoming Events 
Early Release Day on 9/30 
Back to School Night (virtual) 10/8 6-8pm. Details to follow. 


